Prentice-Hall, Inc.

Englewood Cliffs, N.J. 07632
Telex No. 13.5423

December 23, 1976

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Reute 12

01d Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701
Dear Mr., Weisberg:

This will acknowledge receipt of your December 20 letter and its
enclosures to Mr, Grenquist,

I will bring these to his attention upon his return to the office.
Thank you very much.

Cordially,

—
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Eleanor Claar
Secretary to Mr, Grenguist
Trade Book Division



